Covid Refund Policy 2023

If there are still shows remaining which you can attend before the end of the run on the 31 December we will
do our best to move you into one of these shows.

Following changes to government guidance, we are no longer offering refunds for customers testing positive
for COVID. Please note that we can only make changes to your booking if we have advance notice ahead of
your Visit.

Should a show be cancelled or rescheduled due to COVID we will offer an alternative show date or refund your
tickets depending on the circumstances.Meur ras,Cousin Jack’s



